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INWEB has submitted two proposals, one to Hellenic Aid entitled "Developing a common
methodology for intergrated water management in the Balkans", and the other to the Greek
Ministry of Development entitled "Water resources management in the Evros/Meric River basin:
sharing data and mathematical modelling. The latter refers to a joint proposal from Greece and
Turkey only. 
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